


Project No: UGL0143908
CU-754

Date: May 16, 2014

To: Ashley Dupree (Towers Group)

From: Fernando Guevara (Real Estate)

Subject: Proposed Distribution Work in Area of METC 138kV Transmission Line – Bard Road
Warren Line, 6L
CE Reference No. Gladwin/Beaverton/1023346492/Hall

Consumers is proposing to install a Single Phase line and a 40-6 distribution pole near and
under METC 138 kV-Bard Road Warren Lane Line 6L that runs in a northerly/southerly direction,
near structure # 006L9382. Furthermore, pursuant to the Amended and Restated Easement
Agreement, METC/ITC needs to submit a response letter to CE by June, 3 2014.

Please review and return to my attention with your recommendations/comments.
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